
For ADA (Americans with Disabilities Act) or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations, translation/interpretation services, or 
more information, call 503-731-4128, TTY 800-735-2900 or Oregon Relay Service 7-1-1. 
Si desea obtener información sobre este proyecto traducida al español, sírvase llamar al 503-731-4128.
Если вы хотите, чтобы информация об этом проекте была переведена на русский язык, пожалуйста, звоните по телефону 503-731-
4128.

如果您想瞭解這個項目翻譯成 繁體中文 的相關資訊，請致電 (503) 731-4128. 如果您想了解这个项目翻译成 简体中文 
的相关信息，请致电 503-731-4128.
이 프로젝트에 관한 한국어로 된 자료 신청방법 전화: 503-731-4128.

Nếu quý vị muốn thông tin về dự án này được dịch sang tiếng Việt, xin gọi 503-731-4128.
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Upcoming Utility Work in Front of Your Residence
Pre-construction activities are underway for Phase 2 of the Oregon Department of 
Transportation's (ODOT) Outer Powell Transportation Safety Project. When completed, 
the project will help people travel Outer SE Powell Boulevard more safely by adding a center 
turn lane, sidewalks, bike lanes and other safety improvements. Before roadway construction 
begins along the corridor, pre-construction activities, such as utility pole relocations, tree 
trimming or tree removal must occur. Early utility relocation work ensures services such as 
power and communications are in place prior to roadway construction starting in late summer/
early fall 2023. 
Between April 2023 and the end of this summer, expect a representative from PGE or NW 
Natural utility companies to visit your home with details about the utility-related work needed 
at your property. This work includes PGE pole relocation, gas line relocation, vegetation 
removal or fence panel removal on part of the property ODOT purchased. If you own property 
along SE Powell Boulevard in these areas, a right of way agent has already been in contact 
with you to discuss changes to your property. These activities are occurring Monday through 
Saturday, from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. and at night from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Schedule is subject to change based on weather and site conditions. 

Pre-Construction Impacts
This work will include periodic 
travel lane, bike lane, 
sidewalk and parking 
closures with detours and 
temporary pedestrian access 
routes.  

Noise Impacts
Those working or living in the 
area may hear noise from 
demolition equipment, 
construction trucks and 
beeping noises when 
vehicles are in reverse. 

Staying Informed

dee.hidalgo@odot.oregon.gov

OuterPowellSafety.org 503.731.8230

Visit the project website for more information and to sign 
up for project updates.

24/7 Noise Hotline: 503.276.7803

Dee Hidalgo, Community Affairs Coordinator




